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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Updated correspondence on the town website
1 message

Eliza Matheson <eliza.matheson@gmail.com> Fri, Apr 12, 2024 at 6:48 PM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Hello CE SBAC,

I noticed the SBAC correspondence hasn't been updated since 4/2. I'm wondering when the next batch will be
uploaded?

Thanks so much for your continued hard work,

Eliza Matheson
270 Fowler Road

--
Under Maine's Freedom of Access law, documents - including e-mail - about town/school department business are
classified as public records and may be subject to disclosure.
To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to cesbac+unsubscribe@
capeelizabethschools.org.
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